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Application  N Consultees Name CommentReceived ResponseRecipient Address

11/04/2025  10:05:202025/1568/P COMMNT Nancy  Jirira The application appears to be in keeping with bringing into use the loft area.  Some houses on 

the streets have done this now.

Kindly confirm there will not be change to the frontage brick building presentation ie building 

outwardly.

Other than that query, I do not usually comment on household applications.
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